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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
https://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
Check Our Recent Interview  
https://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
News From Around PA  
On March 26th and 27th the 
Free Library of Philadelphia 
held a special two-part series 
on the history and legacy of 
queer women in “Lesbian 
Herstory Archives: Preserving 
Our Legacy.”  

Planned Parenthood 
Keystone serves Adams, 
Berks, Bradford, Bucks, 
Carbon, Centre, Clinton, 
Columbia, Cumberland, 
Dauphin, Franklin, Fulton, 
Huntingdon, Juniata, 
Lackawanna, Lancaster, 
Lebanon, Lehigh, Luzerne, 
Lycoming, Mifflin, Monroe, 
Montour, Northampton, 
Northumberland, Perry, Pike, 
Potter, Schuylkill, Snyder, 
Sullivan, Susquehanna, Tioga, 
Union, Wayne, Wyoming, & 
York counties and they think 
the next Disney princess 
should be a pro-choice trans, 
“undocumented immigrant,” 
who has had an abortion! 
 
 

 
Salus University (Elkins Park) 
created “Raise Your Voice,” 
to provide the “transgender 
community an opportunity 
to practice different 
techniques related to voice 
and other gender-specific 
communication skills.” 

Smiles 4 Keeps, a dentist’s 
office in Bartonsville 
(Monroe County), is sending 
letters to parents saying if 
they do not bring their child 
in for “regular professional 
cleanings,” they could be 
charged with “dental 
neglect.”  They quote the 
American Academy of 
Pediatric Dentistry definition 
of "dental neglect" and PA 
Act 31 on child abuse and 
mandatory reporting. 

News from National Scene 
The US Senate 
overwhelmingly passed HR 
1865, the Fight Online Sex 
Trafficking Act, by a vote of 
92-2!  Within hours of its 
passage, sites like Craigslist, 
Reddit, Erotic Review, and 
others shut down their sex 
ads.   However, organizations 
working with child sex 
trafficking victims report that 
80 percent of their clients  
 
 

 
were bought and sold on 
Backpage.com, which has 
taken no action!! 

An Ohio school allows a 
pastor to offer voluntary 
lunchtime Bible study.  The 
Freedom From Religion 
Foundation sent a letter 
outlining why this is 
unconstitutional, noting the 
“separation of church and 
state” and describing the 
pastor’s actions as 
“predatory conduct.”  Being 
voluntary did not matter!! 

From 1820 to 1950 nearly 
every census contained a 
question on citizenship.  The 
US Justice Department has 
asked the Census Bureau to 
bring back that question.  
Progressives are livid and 
liberal states are threatening 
to sue President Trump if the 
question is reinstated. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
https://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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